
 
 

 

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Low Income Housing Institute 

September 24, 2020 

This October we head to the table with management to negotiate wages 
starting January 1, 2021. Please fill out the online survey to provide your 
input. You can access the survey by clicking this link: 
https://forms.gle/ygVeZHrfRzbBjawr5 

The information you provide in this survey will help us understand issues 
are most important to you. Please complete the survey 
by Wednesday October 7th. 

This is going to be a tough round of negotiations, and we need our 
collective strength more than ever. United we stand! 

Questions?  Contact your Union Representatives Erin 
Adamson, (206) 441-8880 ext. 105, Erin@opeiu8.org; 
Diane Arnold, (206) 441-8880 ext. 115, 
Diane@opeiu8.org; or Membership Support 
Representative Phoebe Feldsher, (206) 441-8880 ext. 
119, Phoebe@opeiu8.org 
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Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

 
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.  

 
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to 
make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may 

apply)  
  

 

  

 


